

The Westgate Hills News

Summer 2007

Mission Statement

To strengthen the Westgate Hills community with programs and events to benefit all.

WHCA
needs
volunteers
and your
support
TODAY –
please
contact us
NOW to
help at the
4th of July
Celebration
– THANK
YOU!



Upcoming Events

Concert in the Park



Bring your own blanket or chair to enjoy an evening of fun and refreshments listening to Havertown's own, Acoustic Junk. They'll be performing an eclectic set of rock-n-roll favorites.

FREE ADMISSION

- June 21, 2007
- 7:00- 8:30 pm
- · Westgate Park

For information, contact Kim Harman (610.446.2143) or Janene Gregori (610.449.9012)

Fourth of July

Wristband = \$5.00/each per child includes all rides and games

Tickets = \$.50/each per food item (some items two tickets)
*Get your wristband and food tickets early, availabe at concert or contacts below.



July 4, 2007

- Westgate Park
- 10:30am Parade
- · 11:00am Rides & Games
- + 11:30am Picnic
- + 12:00pm Makin' Music

For information, contact Kim Harman (610.446.2143) or Janene Gregori (610.449.9012)

Recap of Events

The Easter Bunny visits Westgate Hills

Thank you to all who attended the Easter Egg hunt... it was a great success. It's always fun to see the children running around having an 'egg-straspecial' time.

A congratulation goes out to The Campisi Family who won Dinner at Ruth Chris Steak House and night at the Movies!

Special thanks to Maureen Hewitt, Mary Beth Murray, Jeff Gregori and Betsy McElreavey for getting the park ready for the event.

And thank you to our junior civic members: Rebecca Ahearn,

Lauren MacCauley and Karen Sulpizio for making up the candy bags.



A visit from the Easter bunny

2007 Neighborhood Yard Sale



As always, the Westgate Hills residents kicked off the spring cleaning rituals with our annual yard sale. It was a beautiful day and we hope you were able to get rid of your

treasures and make a little extra \$\$\$.

Special thanks goes out to Kim Harman and MaryBeth Murray for coordinating the Yard Sale.

Getting to Know You !!!

Earlier this year, in an effort to learn more about our community, we set out to find Westgate Hill's longest residents & Veterans. What a response we have received! And, what a pleasure it has been to meet some of the people responsible for shaping our little community, serving our country & simply making it happen in the beginning, so that

we can now enjoy this great neighborhood.

Please join us in recognizing the following Westgate Hill residents...

Tom Cahill (1955)

Ann Berger (1956) WWII Veteran

WWII Veteran

Gloria Downs

Butch Wetzel

Vietnam Vet

(1961)

Community Reminders

- Call the Haverford Township Police Dept. to report any suspicious behaviors or activities. Let's look out for each other.
- · Remember the speed limit is 25 mph or lower in Westgate Hills. Slow Down!
- Be considerate of your neighbors at intersections. Please come to a complete stop.
- · All dog and cat owners please clean up after your pets.
- Babysitting and Job Referral list available to all Westgate Hills residents
 Contact Elaine at 610-446-8842 or emskahan@msn.com to obtain a copy
- For more details of Monthly Township Meetings, visit www.haverfordtownship.com

Westgate Hills Civic Association

www.westgatehillscivic.org

info@ westgatehillscivic.org

Leadership Team

Kimberly Harman (President)
Janene Gregori (Vice-President)
Doug MacLaughlin (Treasurer)
MaryBeth Murray (Secretary)

Board of Directors

Don Paterson Joe McCann Tom Straub Jeff Gregori

Volunteers Serving the Community Since 1939